
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendennis          Term :  Summer 1 2022     Theme: Volcanoes and Earthquakes  

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 
Hello Everyone, 

 

This half term we used volcanoes as our 

inspiration for creating short narratives in English. 

We then moved on and created narratives 

about everyday events. We have all enjoyed 

this and have improved our group story telling 

skills using call and response.  

We practise our phonics, reading and fine 

motor skills in morning work when we first arrive.   

In maths we have been working on our time 

telling skills whilst still running our tuck shop at 

snack time to embed those money skills from last 

term.  

We have been thinking about healthy eating in 

cooking and PSHE and have made fruit salads 

and fruit smoothies. This has given us a great 

opportunity to practice our cutting skills using 

sharp knives.  

In music we have enjoyed weekly visits from 

Charles, especially when he brings the 

glockenspiels and in art, creating repeating 

patterns.  

What has been particularly exciting this term is 

all our trips out. We continued with going to the 

shop to buy items for our tuck shop and then 

transferred those skills to visiting a real café. Here 

we selected what we wanted, ordered and 

paid, just as we have been practicing with our 

tuck shop. We then sat in the café to eat and 

drink what we had bought.  

We have had two adventure days out at 

Youlbury so far and enjoyed being out with 

other pupils from school. We enjoyed a visit to 

Donnington Castle and have a few more 

planned.  

 

Have a lovely half term break, 

 

The Pendennis Team.  

 

  

             

       
 

    
 

    
 

           
   

  
 

Dates to remember  
Last day of term is Friday 27th May 2022 

School starts back on Monday 6th June 2022 

 


